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Aloha Friends and Neighbors, 

First of all, I would like to wish you a Happy Thanksgiving and enjoyable 

upcoming holiday season.  I also want to thank everyone for the continued 

support as your district Representative.  I am humbled by your continued 

support and it is my honor to serve our community.  I continue to use the 

interim to learn and prepare for the upcoming 2012 legislative session.  I 

would like to offer you these highlights about the events this office has been 

participating within the community. 

DISTRICT EVENTS 

 
 
On Saturday, October  29th 2011, we took part in a Beautification Day at 
Kaleiopu'u Elementary School.  We spent the day cleaning around the school 
and repainting the parking lot.  During the day we spent time with the faculty, 
parents and students whom took part in the Clean-up.  I would like to thank 
those who participated with the event.  They showed such a great appreciation 
for our kids in the community and our school.  
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On November 2nd, 2011 teachers from Waipahu Highschool brought their students to Honowai Elementry to teach 
them a hands on approach to science and technology.  It prepares the 4th graders for the state's assessment test.  
Watching the students participate made learning so much fun and it held their attention the whole time.  
 
On Novenber 8th, 2011 I was back at Honowai Elementry, for Hawaii's Legislators Back-to-School (BTS) program.  I 
particpated and spoke to Ms. Williams 5th Grade class on the legislative process and the things we do for the state.  We 
also played a game and tried to make a decision on what makes the best chocolate chip cookie.     

 

 
 
Announcements: 
Congratulations to the Waipahu High School Varsity Football team for winning the OIA White division championship on Friday 

November 4th, 2011.  Support them this Friday, November 18th, 2011 at 7:00pm, in the State tournament at Waipahu High 

School or over the net at www.maraudermedia.net/live.    

Kaleiopu'u Elementary School Winter Craft Fair Saturday November 19th, 2011 from 10am – 4pm 

Waipahu Inter. Aloha ' Aina Earth Day Recycling Community Clean-up/Fundraiser for WISkids Production on November 

19th, 2011 from 9am – 2pm 

Ekahi: A Community Event and Mural Unveiling at Highway Inn on November 20th, 2011 from 9am-1pm. 


